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COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS 
DEPARTMENT OF ANTHROPOLOGY January 7, 1959

Miss Laura Gilpin
Santa Fe
New Mexico

Dear Miss Gilpin:

Several members of the Department of Anthropology 
and the College of Fine Arts, at the University of Arizona, 
with the aid of a Rockefeller grant, are planning a conference 
on Directions in Indian Art. with emphasis on "Arizona’s 
Position on Southwest Indian Art Education." The Conference 
will be held in Tucson on the evening of March 20th and for 
the entire day and evening of the 21st. Your expenses will 
be paid.

A number of speakers have been committed to discuss 
topics pertinent to the above title. For each subject there 
are to be several discussants. Paper and discussion have been 
allotted a total of one-half hour, approximately fifteen min­
utes for each.

You have been suggested as a discussant. We would 
like to have you and one other person comment on a paper by 
Dr. Bertha P. Dutton on "Acquisition and Preservation of Indian 
Art." It is our plan to send you a copy of Dr. Dutton’s paper 
several weeks before the Conference so that you may have time 
to organize your comments.

We trust that you will be able to join us for this 
Conference. Would you please let us know by return mail 
whether you can or cannot come.

Sincerely yours,

Clara Lee Tanner 
(Mrs. John F. Tanner) 
Associate Professor
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